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dog who is trying to enjoy his retirement after years of performing daring
missions saving lives. So he's not terribly impressed when two chicks named Dirt
and Sugar (who look like popcorn on legs) and their chicken mom show up demanding
his help to find their missing siblings. Driven by the promise of a cheeseburger,
J.J. begins to track down clues. Is Vince the Funnel hiding something? Are there
dark forces at work—or is J.J. not smelling the evidence that's right in front of
him?
Thanksgiving on Thursday Mary Pope Osborne 2002 Jack and Annie travel in their
magic treehouse to the year 1621, where they celebrate the first Thanksgiving with
the Pilgrims and Wampanoag Indians in the New Plymouth Colony.
Chapter Two is Missing Josh Lieb 2019-10-29 "Very few books are this entertaining
to read. Even fewer are literally an active crime scene. Please help find Chapter
2. Without it, this book is nothing." -John Oliver, host of HBO's Last Week
Tonight Chapter Two is Missing is a hilarious picture book mystery starring a
hopelessly lost narrator, an unqualified detective, and a very sneaky janitor, who
are all surprised to discover that second chapter of the very book of which they
are a part is--gasp--missing! Do not be alarmed, but the second chapter of this
book appears to be missing! It was here a minute ago, but now it seems to have
simply walked off. Not only that, but some of the punctuation has gone topsyturvy, a bunch of letter Ms are hiding in Chapter 5, and Chapter 45 appears to be
from another book entirely! The narrator is going to need some assistance getting
things in order, especially with the unhelpful detective who keeps butting in and
that shifty janitor lurking about. Luckily he has you--the reader--to help! From
Emmy winning comedy writer and producer Josh Lieb, Chapter Two is Missing is a
hilarious whodunit, an irreverent look at storytelling, and perfect for fans of
Snappsy the Alligator (Did Not Ask to Be in This Book) and The Book With No
Pictures.
Secret of the Water Dragon: A Branches Book (Dragon Masters #3) Tracey West
2015-02-24 Drake and the rest of the Dragon Masters are back for another
adventure!
The Trouble with Chickens Doreen Cronin 2021 A hard-bitten former search-andrescue dog helps solve a complicated missing chicken case.
Because of Shoe and Other Dog Stories Ann M. Martin 2012-06-05 An illustrated
anthology of stories about dogs and their relationships with humans, for readers
of varying levels.
Weekly Reader Books Presents Lucky Dog Days Judy Delton 1988 During August, HelpA-Pet-Month, the Pee Wee Scouts help out at the local animal shelter, and Mollie
dreams up a great idea for helping the animals and the Pee Wee Scouts.
The Chicken Squad Doreen Cronin 2014-04-08 When the squirrel Tail comes barreling
into the chicken coop ranting about a round, shiny, green, big, scary thing in the
yard, Dirt, Sweetie, Poppy, and Sugar investigate this strange object.
Lom and the Gnatters Kurusa 2009 Lom the lion refuses to comb his hair, no matter
how many knots, insects, and other objects get caught inside, or how much his head
itches.
Into the Wild Doreen Cronin 2017-05-16 The fluffy, fearless Chicken Squad
detectives are determined to find out who the new addition is in their yard, so,

Diary of a Fly Doreen Cronin 2007-08-21 This is the diary...of a fly. A fly who,
when she's not landing on your head or swimming in your soup, is trying to escape
her 327 brothers and sisters who are driving her crazy! Even though she's little - just like her best friends Worm and Spider -- Fly wants to be a superhero. And
why not? She walks on walls, sees in all directions at once, and can already fly!
Doreen Cronin and Harry Bliss, the team behind the New York Times bestsellers
Diary of a Worm and Diary of a Spider, reach hilarious heights with their story of
a little fly who's not afraid to dream big. Really big.
The Cat Emilia Will 2021-03-02 A charming gift book, celebrating the cats in
Tate's collection Following Tate's publication Love, this new selection of works
showcases the most endearing, quirky, and amusing depictions of cats drawn from
Tate's collection. Divided into key themes--"Snap Cat," "Cats on Laps," "Fierce
Felines," "Scratchy Sketches," "Painterly Paws," and "Prints and Pawings"--this
little book considers how cats have been revered in culture and have influenced
artists over the centuries. Works of art--including paintings, drawings,
sculptures, illustrations, and installations--are introduced by a brief
introduction text adding background detail or additional information about the
art, artists, and their subjects. Featured artists include: Prunella Clough, John
Craxton, Sunil Gupta, Édouard Manet, Bernard Leach, David Hockney, William Blake,
Andy Warhol, and Alex Katz. Sometimes traditional, sometimes contemporary, often
touching and occasionally telling, placed together these beautiful images create a
fascinating and enlightening journey through the visual portrayal of cats in
Western art.
The Three Little Pigs and the New Neighbor Andy Blackford 2018-01-18 Read Along or
Enhanced eBook: The Three Little Pigs are terrified when they find out who their
new neighbor is! They have met his kind before. Will they all get eaten up by the
Big Bad Wolf?
The Trouble with Chickens Doreen Cronin 2012 A hard-bitten former search-andrescue dog helps solve a complicated missing-chicken case.
Leroy Ninker Saddles Up Kate DiCamillo 2014-08-26 Yippie-i-oh! Saddle up for the
first in a spin-off series starring favorite characters from Kate DiCamillo’s New
York Times best-selling Mercy Watson books. Leroy Ninker has a hat, a lasso, and
boots. What he doesn’t have is a horse – until he meets Maybelline, that is, and
then it’s love at first sight. Maybelline loves spaghetti and sweet nothings, and
she loves Leroy, too. But when Leroy forgets the third and final rule of caring
for Maybelline, disaster ensues. Can Leroy wrestle fate to the ground, rescue the
horse of his heart, and lasso loneliness for good? Join Leroy, Maybelline, and a
cast of familiar characters – Stella, Frank, Mrs. Watson, and everyone’s favorite
porcine wonder, Mercy – for some hilarious and heartfelt horsing around on
Deckawoo Drive.
The Trouble with Chickens Doreen Cronin 2011-03-01 From the bestselling, awardwinning author-illustrator team of Doreen Cronin and Kevin Cornell comes the first
book in a heavily illustrated, hilarious chapter book series about the adventures
of a dog detective. Perfect for fans of Sara Pennypacker's Clementine series and
Jarrett J. Krosoczka's Lunch Lady series. J.J. Tully is a former search-and-rescue
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equipped with the latest surveillance gear, the chicks venture into the wild to
get answers.
Diary of a Worm: Teacher's Pet Doreen Cronin 2013-06-25 Worm is all about having
fun, respecting the earth, and never taking baths. Many children will relate to
this funny character! In Diary of a Worm: Teacher's Pet, Worm makes a surprising
discovery—teachers have birthdays. That means Worm and his friends have to find
the perfect present for their teacher, Mrs. Mulch. Diary of a Worm: Teacher's Pet
is a Level One I Can Read book, which means it is perfect for kids learning to
sound out words and sentences.
The Trouble with Chickens Doreen Cronin 2012-01-24 A hard-bitten former searchand-rescue dog helps solve a complicated missing chicken case.
Martin's Dream Jane Kurtz 2010 "In 1963 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. gave a speech
that proclaimed that it was time - long overdue - for all men to be treated as
equals. Today his beliefs are more important than ever, and author Jane Kurtz
explains Dr. King's words in language even the youngest reader can understand"-Page 4 of cover.
Lost in the Snow 2012-06-16 When field mice Rachel, Jack and Uncle Olivier take
shelter from a snow storm in a village theatre, very soon an exciting adventure
unfolds. The story carries an underlying theme around repaying kindness shown by
others. Designed to be read together or alone. 5+
Green Pants Kenneth Kraegel 2017 Jameson refuses to wear pants that are not green,
until he has to choose between wearing his green pants and wearing a tuxedo with
black pants so that he can be in his cousin's wedding.
The Ghost Who Haunted the Capitol Steve Brezenoff 2010-08-01 When Edward Garrison
and his friends take a field trip to Washington D.C. they must solve the mystery
of what seems to be the ghost of a dead president haunting the city.
The Trouble with Chickens Doreen Cronin 2012-01 A hard-bitten former search-andrescue dog helps solve a complicated missing chicken case.
Cyclone Doreen Cronin 2017-05-16 Blaming herself when the cousin she dragged onto
a roller coaster falls into a coma, Nora struggles with unendurable guilt and
tries to help when her cousin awakens with challenging disabilities.
Dark Shadows Doreen Cronin 2018-04-03 The Chicken Squad is back for their fourth
(mis)adventure, and this time they’re facing their darkest mystery yet: shadows! A
“lip-bitingly funny” (School Library Journal) chapter book from the bestselling
author of Click, Clack, Moo and Cyclone. There’s a big, SHADOWY mystery lurking
about on what was supposed to be a nice chicken-family vacation to a farm. Sugar
is certain that she is being watched, and when Poppy’s beloved shoe (the shoe that
keeps her safe and snug) goes missing, Sugar is sure that this shadow is the
culprit. But how does the Chicken Squad tackle a shadow? And do it without ruining
the family reunion…which includes meeting eighty-five cousins whose names all
begin with the letter B, a lesson on figuring out perimeters (no, Sugar, the
perimeter of a car is not one mile), and deciding how many bags of jelly beans one
should pack for a road trip?
Night of the Living Worms Dave Coverly 2015-10-20 What's a bird to do when his
sibling is a big-time celebrity? It's a question Speed Bump has to deal with every
single morning, because his brother happens to be the one and only Early Bird. You
know, THE Early Bird, who ALWAYS gets the worm! Unfortunately, Speed Bump is a
sleepy little bird with a big head and tiny wings who's worried he'll never live
up to his brother. But he has a great buddy, the ever-hungry Slingshot, who knows
how to lift his spirits. Together, they end up on an adventure deep in the
nighttime forest, where they're forced to confront something more terrifying—and
slimier—than they've ever imagined. It could all go horribly wrong . . . or it
could just change Speed Bump's luck for good.
Haunted Castle on Hallows Eve Mary Pope Osborne 2008-11-19 The #1 bestselling
chapter book series of all time celebrates 25 years with new covers and a new,
easy-to-use numbering system! Jack and Annie are summoned once again to the
fantasy realm of Camelot. There, Merlin the Magician tells them that the Stone of
Destiny has been stolen. The answer to its disappearance lies within a haunted
castle. With a young magician named Teddy, Jack and Annie take on the challenge in
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an adventure that takes them to new heights and places they couldn’t even imagine!
Formerly numbered as Magic Tree House #30, the title of this book is now Magic
Tree House Merlin Mission #2: Haunted Castle on Hallows Eve. Did you know that
there’s a Magic Tree House book for every kid? Magic Tree House: Adventures with
Jack and Annie, perfect for readers who are just beginning chapter books Merlin
Missions: More challenging adventures for the experienced reader Super Edition: A
longer and more dangerous adventure Fact Trackers: Nonfiction companions to your
favorite Magic Tree House adventures Have more fun with Jack and Annie at
MagicTreeHouse.com!
Snot Stew Bill Wallace 1989 Brother and sister cats are taken in by a family and
learn the pleasures and dangers of living alongside humans.
A Crazy Day With Cobras Mary Pope Osborne 2012-12-26 The magic tree house whisks
Jack and Annie to India during the Mogul Empire in the 1600s to search for an
emerald needed to break a magic spell.
The Legend of Diamond Lil Doreen Cronin 2012-02-28 The Legend of Diamond Lil,
second book in the illustrated J.J. Tully mystery series, is perfect for
elementary-school kids who love adventure and animals. New York Times bestselling
author Doreen Cronin brings the same wonderful humor to the JJ. Tully whodunits
that she did to her beloved picture book bestsellers like Diary of a Worm. In this
sequel to the chapter book The Trouble with Chickens, all search-and-rescue dog
J.J. Tully wants is to enjoy his retirement. But mama chick Moosh and chicks Dirt
and Sugar are acting strange. A possum keeps finding its way into the chicken
coop. And J.J. has questions about Diamond Lil, the fancy new dog next door. He’ll
have to track down the clues and sniff out the evidence to save the day.
New in Town Kevin Cornell 2021-09-07 An Amazon Best Book of the Month One fine
morning, the people of Puddletrunk wake up to find their bridge has collapsed.
They are not surprised. After all, termites have destroyed the last 200 or so
bridges. Luckily, the people of Puddletrunk have a bridge-building expert in their
town: the fabulous Mortimer Gulch, who will gladly rebuild their bridge for a
pretty penny. But when a newcomer to Puddletrunk does not want to pay for the
repairs, Mortimer is displeased. To make matters worse, this unusual foreigner has
some innovative ideas that threaten to upend Mortimer Gulch's entire business . .
. Here is a whimsical yet timely picture book allegory about what new people with
new ideas can bring to communities.
The Case of the Weird Blue Chicken Doreen Cronin 2014-09-30 The Chicken Squad is
back for their second (mis)adventure, and this time they’re solving the mystery of
a kidnapped…HOUSE? A hilarious, “easy to read” (Booklist) chapter book from the
bestselling author of Click, Clack, Moo and The Trouble with Chickens. Dirt,
Sugar, Sweetie, and Poppy are the four members of The Chicken Squad, and business
is booming. A weird blue bird has just flown into Chicken Squad headquarters
squawking on about a house-napper (yes, house-napper), and it is once again up to
the squad to uncover who is up to no good. But there is something NUTS about this
story that the squad can’t quite put their feather on…and oh, brother, is it key
to solving the case!
How I Became A Ghost Tim Tingle 2020-11-10 A Choctaw boy tells in his own words
the story of his tribe’s removal from the only land its people have ever known,
and how their journey to Oklahoma led him to become a ghost — one with the ability
to help those he left behind. Isaac leads a remarkable foursome of Choctaw
comrades: a tough minded teenage girl, a shape-shifting panther boy, a lovable
five-year-old ghost who only wants her mom and dad to be happy, and Isaac’s
talking dog, Jumper. The first in a series, How I Became a Ghost thinly disguises
an important and oft-overlooked piece of history.
Gimme Shelter Doreen Cronin 2017-12-12 The Chicken Squad is back for their fifth
(mis)adventure in this “lip-bitingly funny” (School Library Journal) chapter book
from the bestselling author of Click, Clack, Moo and The Trouble with Chickens.
The Chicken Squad prides themselves on being ready for anything. Marshmallow life
preservers? Check. Copious bags of jellybeans for a car ride? Check. Storm
shelter? Storm shelter! They need a storm shelter in case there is ever a storm.
So Sugar takes it upon himself to build one in the yard. But it turns out it’s not
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big enough for everyone. And the big dig has unearthed some mysterious surprises.
Bear Country Doreen Cronin 2019-08-13 The Chicken Squad is back for their sixth
(mis)adventure, and this time there’s a headless bear on the loose and the Chicken
Squad’s beloved Barbara has gone missing! A “lip-bitingly funny” (School Library
Journal) chapter book from the bestselling author of Click, Clack, Moo and
Cyclone. It’s fall in the backyard, and though the weather is cooling down, the
crime solving business is still hot. When the Chicken Squad’s neighbor Anna
McClanahanahan comes looking for her missing hamster one morning, it’s an easy
case to solve (Ziggy always takes a stroll from 6:30 to 7:15 a.m.). The Chicken
Squad is now ready to settle in for a relaxing day of knitting—that is, until
Ziggy points out that Barbara, the Chicken Squad’s caretaker—the one who FEEDS
THEM!!—is missing! And not only that, but there have been sightings of a headless
bear in the neighborhood! Will the Chicken Squad be able to save their beloved
Barbara and get some breakfast? Or will this case be too much to bear?
Horace & Bunwinkle PJ Gardner 2020-09-15 The first in a young middle grade animal
series in which an anxious Boston Terrier and an exuberant potbellied pig team up
to solve crimes in their barnyard—from debut author PJ Gardner, with illustrations
by David Mottram. Perfect for fans of the Mercy Watson series, The Trouble with
Chickens, and A Boy Called Bat. Horace Homer Higgins III despises dirt. And the
outdoors. And ducks. But when his person, Ellie, moves to a farm called the
Homestead, the anxious Boston Terrier is forced to adapt. As if that isn’t enough
to strain his nerves, Ellie adopts a perpetually cheerful potbellied pig named
Bunwinkle to be his baby sister. Bunwinkle is delighted to be on the farm despite
the stuffiness of her new canine brother. She’s sure she’ll crack his shell
eventually—no one can resist her cuteness for long—especially once they bond over
watching a TV pet-tective show. When the duo discovers that some neighborhood
animals have been disappearing, they decide to use their new detective skills to
team up to solve this barnyard mystery. Is it a mountain lion? Or their
suspiciously shot-loving veterinarians? Only one thing seems certain: if they
don’t figure it out soon, one of them might be next.
Click, Clack, Moo Doreen Cronin 2012-06-12 The quirky, hilarious farmyard tale
that started it all from New York Times bestselling duo of Doreen Cronin and Betsy
Lewin! Now the inspiration for a new Christmas special, CLICK, CLACK, MOO:
Christmas on the Farm. Farmer Brown has a problem. His cows like to type. All day
long he hears “ Click, clack, moo. Click, clack, moo. Click, clack, moo. ” But
Farmer Brown’s problems get bigger when his cows start leaving him notes! Listen
in on the fun as a bunch of literate cows turn Farmer Brown’s farm upside down!
Marty McGuire Kate Messner 2011-05-01 A fun, accessible chapter-book debut from an
exciting new talent--simultaneous hardcover-paperback launch!Marty McGuire would
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rather spend recess catching frogs in the pond than playing dress-up with the
other girls in third grade. So when her teacher casts Marty as the princess in the
class play, Marty's absolutely, positively sure that there's been a huge mistake.
But after a special lesson in the art of improvisation, Marty comes up with her
OWN plan to IMPROVE the play: Why use stuffed-animal frog onstage when a live one
would be so much better? In the end, Marty's one-of-a-kind performance makes for
an unforgettable show. Maybe Marty CAN live happily ever after, after all!
The One and Only Ivan Katherine Applegate 2012-01-17 The #1 New York Times
bestselling and Newbery Award-winning novel The One and Only Ivan is now a major
motion picture streaming on Disney+ This unforgettable novel from renowned author
Katherine Applegate celebrates the transformative power of unexpected friendship.
Inspired by the true story of a captive gorilla known as Ivan, this illustrated
book is told from the point of view of Ivan himself. Having spent twenty-seven
years behind the glass walls of his enclosure in a shopping mall, Ivan has grown
accustomed to humans watching him. He hardly ever thinks about his life in the
jungle. Instead, Ivan occupies himself with television, his friends Stella and
Bob, and painting. But when he meets Ruby, a baby elephant taken from the wild, he
is forced to see their home, and his art, through new eyes. In the tradition of
timeless stories like Charlotte's Web and Stuart Little, Katherine Applegate
blends humor and poignancy to create an unforgettable story of friendship, art,
and hope. The One and Only Ivan features first-person narrative; author's use of
literary devices (personification, imagery); and story elements (plot, character
development, perspective). This acclaimed middle grade novel is an excellent
choice for tween readers in grades 5 to 8, for independent reading, homeschooling,
and sharing in the classroom. Plus don't miss The One and Only Bob, Katherine
Applegate's return to the world of Ivan, Bob, and Ruby!
A Perfect Time for Pandas Mary Pope Osborne 2012 While time-traveling brother and
sister team Jack and Annie journey to a village in the mountains of southeast
China, they find they have arrived on the day of a historic earthquake.
The Chicken Squad Misadventures Doreen Cronin 2017-10-17 Join the Chicken Squad
for their many (mis)adventures with the first four chapter books in the hilarious
series that has been called “lip-bitingly funny” (School Library Journal) by the
bestselling author of Click, Clack, Moo and Diary of a Worm. Dirt, Sweetie, Poppy,
and Sugar might be chicks, but they sure aren’t chicken. They’re the Chicken
Squad, the barnyard’s best crime fighters. And these chicks are not your typical
barnyard puffs of fluff, oh no! They’ve taken on UFOs, led the search for a
kidnapped house, traveled deep into the wild, and confronted a mysterious, shoenapping shadow. Fueled by bravery and jelly beans, no mystery is too big or too
small for the Chicken Squad (at least THEY don’t think so).
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